
Dear Parents and Families,   
At Warlawurru Catholic School we  

understand the importance of   

making learning fun. Teachers work  

hard to organize activities that are both  

enjoyable and instructive. We also value each student and the gift they bring to our school. Pro-

grammes are created to cater for each student at the level they need.  It’s important for parents 

to know how their children are faring and what help they need to succeed. Special Open Days 

are held each term, but parents are welcome to visit the school at any time to see their children 

at work, or to help out.  
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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are chosen in each class 

every Monday at Warlawurru School. Please ask your child 

if they were chosen today. 

“Pride”= having satisfaction in 

all you do. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Every Friday: Swimming                 Every Thursday after school: Swim Club 

Tuesday March 12th 9.00am School Community Group Meeting: In the Under-

Cover Area. Members and interested parties welcome. 

Wednesday March 13th: KINDY Parents’ Day-Come and join in the fun! 

Week 5: Tuesday to Thursday– The Principal, Mr Dean is away at a meeting in 

Perth. Mr Martin is Teacher in Charge and Miss Louise is doing the Mardiwah 

Loop bus run. Classes and events are as usual. 

 
There will be a School Community Group meet-

ing at Red Hill School at 9.00am on Tuesday 

March 12th. For discussion will be the School-

Community Partnership Agreement, our Atten-

dance Policy and upcoming events. Existing  

members and newcomers are welcome. 

NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 5, 2013 

  We hope to see 

you here soon! 
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Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 74 students. 

School attendance dropped off this week. Look closely at these photos and see some of 

the wonderful learning activities children missed out on by being away. Congratulations 

to the parents and families of the students in the photos, and to the students themselves, 

for being at school.  

Sunday’s Gospel:  
Luke 15: 1-3  

             and 11-32 

“Your brother here 

was dead and has 

come to life”.  
Dean Savoia   

Extra special Kindy Parents’ 

Day. Come and join in the fun on 

Wednesday March 13th. 


